
The conferences are appropriate for nurses, nurse practitioners, 
medical assistants, public health staff, pharmacists, physicians, 
physician assistants, medical and nursing students, and anyone 
interested in learning more about current immunization practice in 
Michigan. 
 
While the conferences are intended for all immunizing providers 
representing diverse health care settings, physicians’ offices, in 
particular, may benefit from this immunization update and networking 
opportunity. However, everyone is welcome to attend this conference, 
and health care professionals from a variety of settings will find this 
training opportunity beneficial. 

Oct. 09   Marquette 
 
Oct. 11   Gaylord 
 
Oct. 30   Grand Rapids 
 
Nov. 01   Kalamazoo 
 
Nov. 02   Flint 
 
Nov. 13  Lansing 
 
Nov. 15  Dearborn 
 
Nov. 16   Troy 

Michigan’s 2018  

Annual  

Immunization 

Conferences 
 

 
 

 

           
           
      

When more details become available, they will 

be posted under Health Care Professionals at: 

www.michigan.gov/immunize 

 


